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The Palm Beach Police  
Department announces  

the launch of our 
 
         MyPD App 
 

The MyPD app provides a 
way to get alerts, send in 
messages, and easily find 
other contacts and         
resources. 
Download MyPD  

 Open Android or           
iPhone Store 

 Search For and          
Download “MyPD” 

 Open and Choose the 
“Palm Beach Police      
Department” 

 Choose if you want to get 
alerts 

 
You’re all set, MyPD will 
open each time to Palm 
Beach Police Department.  
 
 For more information contact 
Palm Beach Police Community 

Relations Unit at                     
561-838-5467 

 
 

PUBLIC SAFETY TIPS 
Back-to-School 

 Slow down.  Drivers need to 
be focused on their driving to 
insure that our youngest      
citizens are safe in their    
neighborhoods and near their 
schools. 

 Talk with your neighbors 
about watching out for all the 
kids in the neighborhood. 

 Near schools, look for school 
crossing guards.  Be sure to 
obey their directions.  For the 
crossing guard’s safety, allow 
him/her to safely get to the 
side of the road before driving 
ahead. 

 
 
 
 
 Set ground rules with your 

child/children about safe    
places to play in your neighbor-
hood.  Avoid playing in the 
street. 

 
 
 
 

BE AWARE OF 
Stopped school buses 
and children crossing 

the street! 
 

Florida Motor Vehicles Laws 
require that motorists stop 
upon  approaching any school 
bus which displays its flashing 
red lights and has its stop 
signs extended.  FL Section 
316.172,FS.   
 
For more information on  
Florida’s School Bus Stop Law, 
please click on the following 
link:  http://www.flhsmv.gov/
bussafety/Law.htm 

Palm Beach 

Police Department 
“Dedicated to Excellence in Law Enforcement” 

Back to School 

Palm Beach County Schools will open their doors 
for the start of another school year on  

Monday, August 17th! 
Be prepared for traffic delays on Royal Palm Way 
& S. County Road.  Watch out for Officers directing 

traffic and School Crossing Guards escorting      
children across the intersections! 

DRIVERS- 

SLOW 

DOWN! 

http://www.flhsmv.gov/bussafety/Law.htm
http://www.flhsmv.gov/bussafety/Law.htm

